
From: Barry Callow  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 12:41 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy 
Subject: March 8th Council meeting 
 
Good afternoon Cathy, 
 
I know the March 8th PPM will be on March 8th regarding the Springbank Dam. 
I just wanted to make sure that I am on the list of speakers for that evening. I will be 
speaking on behalf of the Thames Water Keepers. 
 
Best regards 
 
Barry Callow 
 


